
From: Terry Harding
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015
Date: Wednesday, 8 April 2015 5:06:45 PM

To whom it may concern:

Please retain the current requirement that voters must provide proof of identity
before casting their vote. It is only logical that a voter must clearly demonstrate
his or her identity. 

I make this request regarding both state and council elections.

I am particularly concerned that to return to a model where no proof of identity
is required of voters, reopens the opportunity for voter fraud.

I am stunned that any fair minded person would even consider such a retrograde
step.
Kind regards,

Terry Harding 

 
Scarborough Qld 4020
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